
 
 

 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request           Ref: UHB 20-340 

5 August 2020 
 

By Email 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. The 

Trust’s response is as follows: 

 

We can confirm that we do hold the information you are requesting. 

 

1. Does the Trust have paper or electronic Order Sets? Please note, this is different to 

Order Comms. 

Paper. 

 

2. Does the Trust have paper or electronic Care Plans? 

Currently paper. 

 

3. If the answer is yes to 1&2 please can you provide the name of the supplier? 

N/A. 

 

4. If a supplier is named in Q3 please state the length and expiry date of contract. 

N/A 

 

5. If a supplier is named in Q3 please confirm the route to procurement. 

N/A 

 

6. Is the Trust looking to procure electronic Order Sets or Care Plans in the next 2 

years? 

No. 

 

7. Has the Trust used Order Sets &/or Care plans for the treatment of COVID-19? 

No. 

 

8. Please provide the name, job title and email address of the person responsible for 

Order Sets & Care Plans at the Trust. 

The technical owner, is the Clinical Systems Group Manager, Max Ward 



 
 

Maxwell.Ward@uhbw.nhs.uk  

 

9. Please confirm what EHR/EPR system the Trust uses? 

SystemC Medway. 

 

10. Has the Trust started to look at obtaining a recognised certification for example:- 

Joint Commission, HIMSS EMRAM, and if so which certification? 

University Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS Foundation Trust is currently progressing 

certification for HIMMS L7. 

 

This concludes our response. We trust that you find this helpful, but please do not hesitate to 

contact us directly if we can be of any further assistance. 

 

If, after that, you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 

an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 

of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: 

Director of Corporate Governance 
University Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS Foundation Trust 
Trust Headquarters  
Marlborough Street 
Bristol 

BS1 3NU 

 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 

directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 

contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 

Cheshire, SK9 5AF 

Publication 

Please note that this letter and the information included/attached will be published on our 

website as part of the Trust’s Freedom of Information Publication Log. This is because 

information disclosed in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act is disclosed to the 

public, not just to the individual making the request. We will remove any personal information 

(such as your name, email and so on) from any information we make public to protect your 

personal information. 

To view the Freedom of Information Act in full please click here. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Freedom of Information Team 
University Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS Foundation Trust 
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